
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be constructing safety improvements on S.R. 
(State Road) 15A (East Taylor Road). This will involve installing directional medians that restrict left 
turns out of some local roads and/or driveways onto S.R. 15A. These modifications are intended to 
improve safety by reducing the number of conflict points for drivers. Locations for U-turns will be 
enhanced on S.R. 15A between South Woodland Boulevard (U.S. 17-92) and South Adelle Avenue.

Work also includes adding a traffic signal at South Clara Avenue, additional pedestrian 
improvements, and resurfacing S.R. 15A within the project limits. Medians will be raised at S.R. 
15A and South Woodland Boulevard to enhance pedestrian safety and increased efficiency for 
right turn traffic from eastbound S.R. 15A to southbound South Woodland Boulevard. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT 
This project will require single lane closures on eastbound and westbound S.R. 15A.  Lane closures 
will happen during daytime and nighttime hours. Electronic message boards and other signage 
will be used to alert motorists of closures. Updates can be found on the Florida Department of 
Transportation’s Central Florida website, www.CFLRoads.com.

Financial Project 
Identification Nos.: 

441414-1 & 
438968-2  

SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS
S.R. 15A from South Woodland Boulevard to South Adelle Avenue

Volusia County

Contact Info: 
Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
386-740-3566 
Britney.Jones@dot.state.fl.us

PROJECT START
Fall 2020

CONTRACTOR
Halifax Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$2.9 Million 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Late 2021
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